
Towards  Transparency
Newsletter December 2017
On the occasion of the International Anti-Corruption Day on 09
December,  Towards  Transparency  issues  a  special  newsletter
dedicated to Vietnamese citizens’ views and experiences of
corruption.

Please click here  to read our full Newsletter of December
2017.
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